
 
 

 

 

 
17 February 2022 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Storm Eunice  
 
As you may be aware we are anticipating possible disruption due to Storm Eunice.  Further to this we would like 
to update you on the measures we will be putting in place for tomorrow: 
 
We are keeping up to date with weather forecasts and have met this morning to discuss risk assessments and 
how we manage the situation. We have had communication with BCP and we are aware that the situation may 
change either way at any point. 
 
Our plan is to remain open, however there may need to be changes to provision depending on numbers of pupils 
and staff that are safely able to attend tomorrow. 
 

• School will be open if you are SAFELY able to get to school. You will need to make a judgement as to 
how safe the route is. 

 

• Pupils need to attend in appropriate clothes for the weather. This means NO school uniform but please 
dress for poor weather. (Clarendon’s non-uniform day will be reset for after half term)  

   

• We anticipate that there may be disruption to travel and therefore we may need to adapt our usual 
curriculum and provision due to staff disruption 
 

• Children will not be going outside with any equipment and we will complete ongoing risk assessments 
throughout the day. 

 

• Children may be spending playtimes/lunchtimes inside if there are high winds 
 

• To allow for safe travel we have extended our drop off time for tomorrow between 8.30am and 9am.  
Please do not worry should you be delayed due to increased traffic or possible fallen trees. 
 

• If you are unable to attend because of issues relating to the storm please contact the school office. 
Work is available on Google Classrooms. 

 
For any urgent changes tomorrow, morning we will text all parents to alert of any additional information you 
may need to know.   
 
If you have any queries please do not hesitate to contact the school office via 
office@broadstonefirst.poole.sch.uk 
 
Kind regards 
 
 
 
Rebecca Wood 
Head of School                    
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